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Remember the summer of 2007 when all employment-based priority dates became current? I certainly do, as it was
a small window of time to file I-485 paperwork for many cases. There is some speculation that October 2020 could
be similar.

There will be a record number of immigrant visa available starting October 1st (FY21) due to unused family-based
immigrant visa numbers from FY20. This should result in significant movement for many employment-based
preference categories.

While I would be shocked if we saw a repeat of the summer of 2007, I am hopeful that we will see significant
movement with EB-2 and EB-3 India and EB-2 and EB-3 China. We will know soon as the Visa Bulletin for October
2020 will be released any day.
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Disclaimer: The information in this post is provided for general informational purposes only, and may not reflect the current law in your jurisdiction.

No information contained in this post should be construed as legal advice from our firm or the individual author, nor is it intended to be a substitute

for legal counsel on any subject matter. No reader of this post should act or refrain from acting on the basis of any information included in, or

accessible through, this post without seeking the appropriate legal or other professional advice on the particular facts and circumstances at issue

from a lawyer licensed in the recipient’s state, country or other appropriate licensing jurisdiction.


